
18 Link Drive, Binghamton, NY 13902 
Telephone 585.484.6810 
www.nyseg.com, www.rge.com, lacole@nyseg.com 

An equal opportunity employer

July 26, 2019 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: Case 14-E-0270 – Petition Requesting Initiation of a Proceeding to Examine a 
Proposal for Continued Operation of the R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant, LLC. 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation (“RG&E” or the “Company”), hereby transmits for 
filing the enclosed Reliability Support Services Statements (“RSSS”) to become effective  
August 1, 2019, in compliance with the New York State Public Service Commission’s (the 
“Commission”) Order Adopting the Terms of the Joint Proposal, issued and effective on 
February 24, 2016 (the “Order”), in the above-referenced proceeding.   

P.S.C. No. 18 – Street Lighting 
RSSS Statement No. 3 

P.S.C. No. 19 – Electric, Schedule for Electric Service 
RSSS Statement No. 3 

In accordance with Ordering Clause No. 5, RG&E anticipates that all payment obligations 
associated with the Amended and Restated Reliability Support Service Agreement between 
RG&E and R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant, LLC. have been satisfied.   Accordingly, the 
Company is setting the associated RSSS surcharge to zero for all service classes to become 
effective August 1, 2019.  Any remaining RSSS deferral balance will be held by the Company 
for future recovery or return to customers.

Lori A. Cole
Manager - Regulatory & Tariffs

Received: 07/26/2019



Honorable Kathleen Burgess Page | 2 
July 26, 2019 

If there are any questions concerning this filing, please call Patti Beaudoin at (585) 484-6061 or 
me at (585) 484-6810.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Lori A. Cole 

Enclosures 
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